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Lulworth House Residential Care Home residents enjoy a pub
outing and bingo

A group of our Lulworth House Residential Care Home residents enjoyed a recent trip out to a local pub - The Pippin - last

week for fancy coffees, teas, and crisps.

They enjoyed a nice sunny morning sitting outside in the pub garden, socialising and enjoying each other's company.

Back at Lulworth House we've been enjoying some games of bingo, which proved very popular. It was a great activity and brought

back a lot of memories for some of our residents.

"Eyes down for a full house!"

 


